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Dear Holmdel High School Families,

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year at Holmdel High School! The Parent Teacher Student
Organization (PTSO) is hard at work planning activities and fundraisers to enhance our students’ high
school experience. We hope you will consider becoming a member for just $10 per family.

We hope you can join us at our first meeting on Sept. 11 at 9:30am in the HS Auditorium. At our
meetings we hear from our principal, Mr. Loughran, as well as a teacher representative and other
school committees. It's a great way to get involved or just keep up with what's happening in the school.
As always, refreshments will be served.

Here are some of the programs and gifts provided by the PTSO in recent years:

Color Fest Color Runs

Arranged for on-site SAT Prep Courses

Student lounge in the Lower Commons, including charging stations

Project Adventure improvements

New Dance Floor

Photo frames for student photos in the Commons and student artwork in the Lower Commons
Annual Scholarships to seniors

Monthly Bake Sales

Free “grab and go” snacks during finals

Teacher appreciation luncheons

You can join the PTSO via Paypal at http://www.holmdelparents.org under the Holmdel High School
tab, or by printing out the below membership form and sending it along with a $10 check to: HHS
PTSO, Attn: Membership, 36 Crawfords Corner Rd, Holmdel NJ 07733. You can also submit your
membership at one of our monthly meetings.

Please help us reach our goal of 100% participation! Thank you and we appreciate your continued
support.

Sincerely,
Alicia Baylock - VP Membership
avbaylock@gmail.com

Holmdel HS PTSO 2017-2018 Membership Form
(Please make your $10 donation payable to HHS PTSO)

Student(s) Name and Grade(s):

Parent/Guardian Name:

Email:



http://www.holmdelparents.org/

